
    
  

     
 

    

     
    

     
     

       
     

      
      

    

    

  
 

   
   

     
     
     

    
     

     
     

      
       

     
   

    
   

County News NowCounty News Now 

September 11, 2020 

Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information 
for You 

NEW Health and Human Services 
Website 

Before, residents had to visit ten
different websites to get information
they needed from the County's Health 
and Human Services divisions. Now it’s 
all in one place. The new HHS website
has information from eight agencies so 
residents can easily find what they need,
whether it be services for moms, dads,
teens, seniors and more. 

Explore the New HHS Website 

Domestic Violence Homicide 
Prevention Initiative 

Cuyahoga County’s Domestic Violence
Homicide Prevention Initiative, which
has helped thousands of victims of 
violence since its inception, has been
awarded an $824,800.33 grant from the
United States Department of Justice,
Office on Violence Against Women. The
initiative, led by the County’s Witness
Victim Service Center (WVSC), will use
the funding to expand services over a
three-year period. If you are in need of 
services from the Witness Victim Service
Center, please call 216-443-7345. 

Learn About Support from the 
Witness Victim Service Center 

https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/
https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/
https://ja.cuyahogacounty.us/en-US/wvsc-new.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DDwq13f8XhY&t=1s
https://824,800.33
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Back to School Resource Guide 

As students across Cuyahoga County
head back to school (in person or 
virtually) and sports practices, the 
Department of Health and Human 
Services has compiled some information 
and resources for parents and students. 
This helpful guide provides information 
such as health guidelines, education 
resources and social emotional support. 

The 411 on County Bridge Inspections 

There are hundreds of bridges in
Cuyahoga County, and many of us drive
over them to get to work, run errands, or
visit friends and family without a 
thought. That’s because we rely on the 
Cuyahoga County Public Works Bridge 
Inspection Team to conduct frequent 
inspections to make sure County bridges 
are safe to drive on. Check out the above 
video to learn more about our Bridge 
Inspection Team! 

Learn About County Bridge 
Inspections 

Get My Back to School 
Resource Guide 

Cuyahoga County | Visit Our Website 

https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/
https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/back-to-school
https://cuyahogacounty.us/cuyahoga-county-news-now/news-detail/cuyahoga-county-news-now/2020/09/04/video-the-411-on-county-bridge-inspections
https://cuyahogacounty.us/
https://www.facebook.com/CuyahogaCounty/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CuyahogaCounty
https://www.instagram.com/cuyahogacounty
https://www.youtube.com/CuyahogaCounty

